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 Attendance – w/e 21st December 2018 
 

Reception 95.7% 

Year 1 99.3% 

Year 2 94.8% 

Year 3 96.8% 

Year 4 96.5% 

Year 5 95.9% 

Year 6 94.2% 

Average 96.1% 

Reward when average is 97.5% or 
more 

 

Trips / Events: 
This week 

 Yr3 went to Priestley College for  the 
Change 4 Life Festival on Tuesday 

 Year 6 sang at Golden Square on 
Thursday 

 The children enjoyed their Christmas 
parties this week 
 

 

STEM Club 
 
There are still places available for the STEM 
after-school club starting on 8/1/19. This is 
a 6 week course at a cost of £42 per child, 
open to all children in KS1 and KS2. 
 
Register online at www.stemkids.co.uk 
 

Parent Pay 

Please ensure your ParentPay account is 
fully up-to-date by today to cover school 
lunch and wrap around care as accounts are 
closed at the end of term. Thank you 

 
 

 

 
Christmas break 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish 
you all a very Happy Christmas and New 
Year. School will re-open on Monday 7th 
January 2019  

 
 

 

After-school Clubs 
 

An email will be sent home regarding after-
school clubs from January. Please complete 
the slip and return, with any payments 
required, to the office. Clubs places will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

Netball win! 
 

A great win in Netball against Winwick this 
week. Well done to Year 4 who won 3-1 and 
Year 5/6 who won 5-2 in horrendous blizzard 
conditions!! 

 

Diary dates 
 
21/12 – Finish for Christmas break 
7/1 – Return to school 
10/1 – Rec+ Yr6 height and weight 
16/1 – Yr 4+5 start swimming at Orford 
22/1 – Yr 2 to Priestley College 
 

Mr P is back! 
 

Mr Pownall, (aka Mr P) our former Sports 
Leader, will be returning after Christmas to 
run some of our after-school sports clubs. 
 

 

Maths Whizz 
 

1st place: Joshua R, Year 3  
2nd place: Pippa, Year 2     
3rd place: Owen, Year 4  

 

http://www.stemkids.co.uk/

